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24 January 2013

The Manager
Company Announcements Office
Australian Securities Exchange

Dear Sir,

ADVANCE NOTICE - 2013 HALF-YEAR RESULTS

Wesfarmers’ 2013 half-year results will be announced on Thursday, 14 February 2013.

An analyst briefing will be held at 11:30am (AWST) / 2:30pm (EDST) following the release of

the half-year results announcement. This briefing will be accessible via our website at
www.wesfarmers.com.au.

Yours faithfully,

Kinamier
KIM HUNTER
ASSISTANT COMPANY SECRETARY
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